
 
 
 
3 January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
All NPCAT Primary Schools are scheduled to open tomorrow as planned. We will 

continuously monitor the situation taking account of updated science in respect of the 

new variant of Covid 19 and any school based staffing limitations based on illness, tier 4 

requirements or Section 44 of the 1996 Employment Act. 

 

I appreciate that this is a very anxious time but thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Hugh  
 
Hugh Hegarty 
NPQH|M.Sc|PGCCGC|B.Ed.Hons.|CTC 
CEO 
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust 
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